
Our dear friends and BIessings,

During these unprecedented times,
we think of you often and pray for

your health, safety, and well-being.

We trust that you are able to  be
connected  to  your  loved  ones,  and
that you reach out when you need a
smile, virtual hug, or a friend.

We   are   in   this   together,   and
together OES will emerge strong.

Until we meet again,

Marsha L. Coocen, AGC

Gennifer T. Twiss, DGM to AGC


